
 
 

 
 

Stanley Jones School Celebrates with a “Happy Birthday Canada” 150th 
Celebration Garden 

 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY — Stanley Jones school is the lucky recipient of one of 150 ‘150th 
Celebration Gardens’ being distributed across Canada. 1000 red and white 
tulips are now in bloom. Public and media are invited to attend the blooming 
ceremony as the school community celebrates Canada’s 150th birthday. 
 
Containing 1000 tulip bulbs, the international symbol of friendship and an 
enduring symbol of our national ethos of kindness and hospitality, the 150th 
Celebration Garden is a terrific way to say “Happy Birthday” to Our Home and 
Native Land.  
 
The Garden was awarded by the Canadian Garden Council in collaboration with 
Vesey’s Bulbs of Prince Edward Island, in celebration of Canada’s 
sesquicentennial in 2017.  
 
Media are invited to attend and photograph the school celebration. 
 
Details  
 

Date:      Tuesday, May 30 

 
Time:      10:30 a.m. 

 
Place:    Stanley Jones School, 950 6 St. N.E. 
 
Contact: Sandra Fowler-Brown, Principal 403-777-6800.  
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Note | Principals have a responsibility to limit media coverage only to students approved for 
interviews. Reporters attending an event are requested to receive permission from a CBE 
contact before interviewing or photographing students. Thank you for your cooperation in this 
matter, and for joining us in celebrating public education. 
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